
Greetings,

Thank you to all those who participated in our first of four stakeholder workshops held on March 24.  We

committed during that meeting to following up with a meeting summary as well as answers to questions posed

during that meeting that required more time to answer.  We are still actively working on these products and will

follow up with meeting participants soon with that additional information.

Please Save The Date for the second of four stakeholder meetings to discuss the draft proposed amendment

(issued January 19, 2017) to the Reasonable and Prudent Alternative of the 2009 NMFS Biological Opinion for

the long-term operation of the Central Valley and State Water Projects related to Shasta Reservoir operations.

This meeting will be held:

Tuesday, May 2, 2017
1:00 pm - 4:30 pm
650 Capitol Mall, Stanford Room, first floor, Sacramento (location of NMFS Office)

This meeting will focus on two topics; 1) temperature management planning for the 2017 Sacramento River

temperature management season, and 2) seek input on draft temperature pilot plan components and

modeling.  More details, including a meeting agenda, will follow in the coming days.

Please feel free to forward this message to anyone we may have missed that should be involved.


